
 
 

Employee Recognition 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values 

 
Alan Blair & Karen Leary 

Information and Instructional Technology & Human Resources 

Alan Blair and Karen Leary were guest bartenders during homecoming 

weekend to support campus events and partner with Dining. Thank you, 

Karen and Alan, for your commitment to supporting campus and engaging 

with Dining to serve our community. Hoot! Hoot! 

                                
 

                                                 Alex Simisky 
                           Information and Instructional Technology 

Admissions would like to recognize Alex for putting in an incredible 

amount of work to put together a welcome video for our Open 

House.  Alex was able to create a video that welcomed families, energized 

a room, and brought campus to life.  He did this with limited video footage, 

a bunch of questions and edits sent his way, and on top of all his other 

responsibilities.  The finished product was truly remarkable and is more 

than we could have hoped for.  Thank you Alex! 

 

Enrollment Management and Student Affairs would like to recognize Alex 

for putting together our new admissions 'anthem' video. He did it quickly 

and managed to create a dynamic and engaging video which we will use 

with every new visitor to campus! Excellent work.  

 
           Kate Shea, Brett Dooley, Philecia Strauss & Isabella Valadas 
                                                      Admission 

When the Admission Office found themselves short a person during our 

busy travel season, this group stepped up in a big way.  Their first 

question was “how can I help cover?” and made sure that we were able to 

keep our travel season going strong.  They did this without reservation, 

and worked to accommodate extra visits into their calendars.  Their 

commitment to the University and its success is well demonstrated, and 

without them, we would truly be lost.  We couldn’t ask for a better 

Admission team! 



 
 
 

 

 
Mike Mazeika, Emily Gibbings, Kate Shea & The Admission Team 
                                        Admission    

Kudos to Mike, Emily, Kate & the Admission Team on the best open 

house ever held at Westfield State!  

Their countless hours of preparation and unwavering focus on recruiting 

a first-year class has not gone unnoticed. Hoot! Hoot! Admissions and 

thank you for your partnership across campus to show off the Nest!  

 

 

 
                                         Paul St. Sauveur 
                    Information and Instructional Technology 

We would like to recognize Paul for his time and assistance with making 

alterations to our celebrate email account so that it can continue its path to 

success in recognizing employees.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


